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Freshman’s Ball 

The Freshman’s Ball is one of the traditional events in the faculty of 

mechanical engineering. It is organized for the freshmen in every 

November. 

The atmosphere is very unique from the beautiful decorations and the 

participants' elegant clothes. 

The night usually started with the freshmen waltz and thematic dances.  

After that, there is the dean's welcome and freshman oath. For the rest of 

the evening there are different musical artists guaranteeing the 

unforgettable party. 

You will receive an invitation from the event in time with the exact date, location and 

information. 

If you have any questions, you can contact us at international@ghk.bme.hu. 


